
Hi Everyone,  
 
 
Great news! Alder Root will soon be opening its fairways and 
welcoming back members to enjoy our beautiful course. 
 
In preparation for this, the greens staff are working hard to have 
the course ready and in the best condition possible for your 
return. 
 
Due to the beautiful dry weather, Mike and Alister have been able 
to start hollow coring the greens, which will be followed by over 
seeding and top dressing. The fairways and roughs have been 
mown and the bunkers will be prepared, in readiness to receive 
your balls!  
 
We’ve had a few kind volunteers on the course, raking cores, 
removing storm damage and generally helping out, so can I say a 
big thank you for your support. 
 
Until the end of the month, stay safe and we look forward to 
seeing you all very soon.  
 
Gill Chruszcz  
Greens Chairperson  
 



 
 



 


